
          

 

Aug. 28, 2014 

 

Dear Valued Business Partner: 

We are writing this letter to all of the valued title agents, attorney partners, real estate agents, Realtors® 
and other business partners with whom we do business to reassure you that the law firm of MHS is an 
approved attorney and is in good standing in the real estate industry, and more specifically with 
Landcastle Title and Fidelity National’s family of title companies. Additionally, Landcastle Title is an 
active agent in good standing, and as such, is authorized to issue and sign title certificates, commitments 
for title policies, title policies and endorsements on behalf of Fidelity National’s family of title 
companies, where permitted by law. 

Because FNTG made the decision to put its financial resources behind Landcastle Title, no closings, 
escrow accounts or other real estate-related transactions have been or will be negatively impacted in 
any way. In fact, they continue to fund closings in a business as usual manner. 

Had FNTG not made the decision to invest in Landcastle Title, many consumers could have faced 
significant losses and the real estate industry would have lost the confidence of the public it serves. 
Because of FNTG’s investment, no borrower has incurred a loss. FNTG made this investment for exactly 
this reason – to help sustain an industry it is committed to serving.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at emeinhardt@fnf.com or 
David Baum at david.baum@fnf.com. 

Sincerely, 

Erika Meinhardt 
President, National Agency Operations, Fidelity National Title Group  
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